
�  of �1 1

    Birthday in a Bag! 

The Henderson/Warren County 4-H Clubs presented 

The Helping Hands of Roseville with 25+ gift bags that 

each contained the makings for a  birthday cake.  

These ‘Birthday in a Bag’ donations were given out to

families that had an upcoming celebration in either 

January or February.  


The ingredients were gathered in by nine participating 
clubs, with the most successful earning a winner’s party.  


The Pantry thanks the 4-H Clubs for their dedication to 
the service of their community!

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need 
and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.February  2018

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

A Cleaning Crew Lends a Helping Hand 
The Roseville Christian Church Youth Group again volunteered their time on a Saturday 

afternoon to help put an extra shine on things at the Pantry.  Folding chairs and tables were all given a  detailed 
scrubbing as were cooler lids and handles, to name a few of the jobs tackled during the visit.  

The willingness to assist in whatever way this group can is most inspiring. 
Our community is blessed with some wonderful young people!

Notice of  

OPEN MEETING 

The Helping Hands of 

Roseville will be holding an 

open board meeting on 

Tuesday, Feb 13, 2018 at 

5:30 p.m. in Rm 36 of the 

Roseville Community Center.

The public is welcome to 

attend this annual meeting.

Dates of Interest 

The Pantry will be closed on the 
following 2018 holidays: 

Monday, May 28 —  Memorial Day 
Monday, September 3 — Labor Day 

Thursday, November 22 — Thanksgiving 
Monday, December 24 — Christmas Eve 
Monday, December 31 — New Year’s Eve

January 2018 Numbers

Thanks to winter weather 
choosing Mondays and 

Thursdays to act up in the new 
year, the Pantry’s first 2018 

open day was the 18th!  
Despite the four additional 

closed dates as well as New 
Year’s Day,  

138 families (509 individuals, 
200 of which were children) 

were still served.

Visit helpinghandsofroseville.org for new client information, volunteer scheduling and necessary weather updates.
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